
Summer Term  

22nd June: St Francis Class Liturgy 

We had a very prayerful start to Thursday with St Francis Class and their parents. 
The children reflected on how lucky we are to have so many books and how there is 
one special book, the Bible, that we cherish and used to read and live in the way 
Jesus wants us to. The children reflected on their learning in this school and 
expressed their gratitude for the significant people in their lives. The parent's 
expressed their appreciation for the children and staff in the school.  

28th June: St Andrew Class Assembly 

St Andrew class taught us all what it is like to be a good friend, and they reminded us 
on Jesus’ rule ‘To love one another as I have loved you’. They acted of the story of 
'The Selfish Crocodile' - reminding us that we always need to be kind and share with 
other and also treat others how we wish to be treated.  

29th June: St Martin Class Liturgy 

I had a wonderful, quiet and prayerful start to Thursday morning, at St Francis 
Liturgy with their parents. We thought about the Eucharist and what Jesus’s friend 
were thankful for. We were all able to reflect on what we are thankful for. Which 
certainly make me think about all the things I have thankful in my life - being part of 
St Mary’s family and watching the children grow, my family and friends and my 
health. 

I think we should all stop and sometimes think about what we are thankful for in this 
life 

4th July: St George Class Assembly  

  

19th July: Year 2 Leavers Mass 

 


